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Correspondence 

 

Recommendation: 

That the Township of Huron-Kinloss Council hereby receives for information Report 

Number CLK-2022-09-87 prepared by Kelly Lush, Deputy Clerk 

Background: 

This correspondence is provided to Council as information 

Discussion: 

AMO 

AMCTO Advocacy Update – August 22, 2022 

AMO Watchfile  - September 1, 2022 

AMO Watchfile – September 8, 2022 

AMCTO Advocacy Update – September 13, 2022 

AMCTO Municipal Election Express – September 9, 2022 

Bruce County 

Biodiversity on County Land – August 30, 2022 

September at Bruce County Public Library – September 1, 2022 

Welcoming Week – September 1, 2022 

Council/Committee Meeting Updates – September 1, 2022 

Asset Management Plan Available – September 13, 2022 

Bruce County Museum & Cultural Centre announces new roster of fall programming 

– September 6, 2022 

Bruce County Commemorates the passing of Queen Elizabeth – September 9, 2022 



Notice: 2021 Audited Financial Statements Available – September 6, 2022 

Notice: Asset Management Plan Available for Public Review – September 13, 2022 

General 

Ausable Bayfield Maitland Valley Drinking Water Source Protection Region – Notice 

of Pre-Consultation in 2022 Proposed Amendment – August 29, 2022 

RT-07 Late Summer Newsletter – August 29. 2022 

2021 Great Lakes LAMP Annual Reports Available Online – August 24, 2022 

Federation of Ontario Cottagers’ Association – August 31, 2022 

Coastal Centre September Newsletter – September 1 2022 

Kincardine and District Community Living September Newsletter – September 2022 

Financial Impacts: 

There are no financial impacts with this report. 

Strategic Alignment / Link: 

We are an accessible community by being open and transparent. 
 

Respectfully Submitted By: 

Kelly Lush, Deputy Clerk 

Report Approved By: 

Mary Rose Walden, Chief Administrative Officer 


